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NZARES Conference 2009
The 2008 NZARES conference will be held in Nelson on Thursday 27th and Friday 28th August.  The venue for the conference is once again the Tahuna Conference Centre, Nelson. Get that date into your diaries now.

Further details on the conference registration and a call for papers will be made very shortly.  So start thinking of some appropriate papers to submit. Final program planning is under way at present with intentions to have key note speakers addressing Trade Policy, Natural Resources Allocation and Land Use Change under Emissions Trading. We are planning on a number of themed Contributed paper sessions. If your organisation is interested in managing a specific sector paper session with 4 contributed papers please send a proposal to the Secretary or President.

AARES Conference 2009
The AARES conference was held in Cairns in early February with a good turnout of approximately 17 New Zealanders. Most of whom delivered papers and participated across a wide range of topics. There were some notable performances with the recipient of our Heading West award Graeme Doole  also receiving the Wiley Blackwell prize for the best article in the AARES Journal. Peter Tait was named as a very close runner up to the winner of the best first time presenter award. Amanda Wilson was announced as the winner of the NZARES undergraduate prize.
Congratulations to all that attended and took part. It is always stimulating to attend the conference and see the wide range of work underway in the wide range of areas including climate change, non market valuation, environmental / natural resource management policy, water management, overseas development, food and markets, agricultural production, econometrics etc. Some of the invited speakers were of international standing and very informative. 

NZARES Committee

Kelly Lock has resigned from the committee as a result of her move of employment from MOTU to The Treasury, where she will not be working in a related area. I would like to acknowledge Kelly’s contribution over the last few years and wish her all the best for her future.
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